
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

21st November 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of our development of our EYFS area (Class 1) we are looking for donations of 
items to support the learning in school. These items are for our role play area and 
need to be smaller to fit the miniature oven/hob and cupboards (no bigger than 
30cm). 
 
If you have any of these items that you would be willing to donate, please send them 
into school as soon as possible:- 

• Kitchen utensils: Wooden spoons, fish slice, slotted spoon, ladle, sieve, 
potato masher. 

• Small pans 

• Side plates (small) 

• Baking trays (small) 

• Chopping board (small) 

• Ice cube tray 

• Pet bowls 

• Pet bed (small) 

• Old white button up shirts – oversized to be a doctor or scientist etc. 

• Plastic milk bottle tops – all colours 

• Junk modelling items (toilet roll tubes, cardboard boxes, yoghurt pots) 

• Small empty food containers for role play e.g. small cereal boxes, empty cake 
tubs, small pringles tube, empty butter containers etc. 

• Wooden play/toy food. 
 
If you have any other items not listed but you think we may want, please check with 
Miss Shannon. 
 
Your continued support and engagement are greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you 
 
L Shannon 
Miss L Shannon 
EYFS and Year One Class Teacher 

Great Orton Primary School 

Great Orton 

Carlisle 

Cumbria CA5 6NA 

 

Tel: 01228 711602 

 

Email: head@greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk  

 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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